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Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

December 29, 1993

Mr. Gary Bielke

Wells Concrete

Highway 109 East

Vells, Minnesota 56097

Dear Mr. Bielke:

RE: File Review
Site: Wells Concrete, Highway 109 East, Vells
Site ID#: LEAKO0006378

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) has reviewed the current
information for the -above-referenced site. It was determined that once soil
treatment information has been received, this file can be considered for
closure.

Please send the proper soil treatment application documents including
"Application for a Petroleum Contaminated Soil Land Treatment Site (Form A)"
and "Application to Land Treat Petroleum Contaminated Soil at an Approved Site
(Form B)".

Should you have any questions concerning this letter you may contact me at
612/297-8611. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Mark Koplitz
Pollution Control Specialist
Cleanup Unit I
Tanks and Spills Section
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